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      21   Septembre 2018 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                21st  September 2108  

Maths Workshop 
 

On Tuesday 25th September at 1.30pm we 

will be holding a Mathematics Workshop for 

parents of children in Y2. Mrs. White  

(Mathematics Lead Teacher) will lead the 

workshop which will be held in the Infant 

hall. During the workshop parents will be 

given lots of practical ideas on how to 

support children with mathematics at home. 

Please send the reply slip back to school if 

you wish to attend. 

 

 

Reading Workshop 
 

On Wednesday 26th September at 1.30pm 

we will be holding a Reading Workshop in the 

Infant Hall. This is for parents of children in 

Reception. Miss Haynes (Assistant Head and 

English Lead) will lead the workshops.  The 

workshops will be split into two halves.  The 

first half will focus on information for 

parents on reading strategies.  In the second 

part you will have the opportunity to work 

with your child in a practical session. Please 

return the reply slip back to school if you 

wish to attend 

 

 

JAM TART SALE 

 

Sunflowers Class (2W), will be making jam 

tarts for this half-terms’ Jam Tart Sale.  The 

sale will take place on  24, 25 and 26 

September and will cost 50p each.  All 

proceeds will go towards resources for 

playground activities. 

 

Bronze Primary Geography Quality 

Award 

 
We are pleased to announce that we have 

been successful in achieving the Bronze 

Award from the Primary Geography Quality 

Mark. We would like to thank Miss Daniels 

for all her hard work and commitment in 

attaining the award for our school. This 

award recognises our commitment for 

excellence in Geography teaching and 

learning at Lister Infant School. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday            Book Worms        Miss Haynes 

                        Science               Miss Daniels 

                        Dance                  Miss Kervin 

                        Football Y1/Y2     Yinka 

                        STEM                  Mrs White 

 

                        Club times 3:00 – 3:45pm 

 

                        Jam Tart Sale 

 

Tuesday           Maths Workshop 1.30pm 

                        Infant Hall 

 

                        Jam Tart Sale 

 

Wednesday      Reading Workshop 1.30pm 

                        Infant Hall 

 

                         Jam Tart Sale 

Thursday 

  

 Friday          Biscuit day – 1C to bring  

                          biscuits 

 

                          Football Club 3-4pm 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Kendal Murphy 2W  who 

has achieved Head Teacher Award this 

week. 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    95.39% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      97.39% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)    97.86% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     95.77% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     96.67% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    96.81% 

 

Well done to those classes in 

green  for great attendance last 

week! 
 

 Overall Attendance  
97.00% 

 

 Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 

school before registers close. 

 
School begins at 8.50am 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 

 
AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

3.00-5.30PM 

 

Starlight Recycling 

 
We are collecting any unwanted clothing, shoes, 

bags and belts (sorry no bedding or uniform) 

which will help raise money for ourselves and a 

local charity called Starlight. Please bring any 

bags in to school by Tuesday 25th September. 

We hope you will support this worthy cause. 

Thank you. 

 


